
   

 

   

 

Transition Advisory Committee Survey Responses 

1/11/24 

 

The Transition Advisory Committee (TAC) Survey gathers feedback from non-TAC members to understand 

experiences of TAC meetings and general feedback. A summary of survey responses from 1/9-1/11/24 is 

included below.  

Demographics of participating respondents   

Up to this point, the survey has five responses with the following demographic breakdown: 

• 100% are in Cook county and surrounding suburbs 

Current racial breakdown includes: 

• 40% Hispanic / Latinx 

• 40% Caucasian / White 

• 20% African American / Black 

TAC meeting takeaways  

Survey respondents continue to share their appreciation for being a part of the TAC and look forward 
to the journey. 

General feedback  

Survey respondents also shared that they: 

• would appreciate making time for breakout groups because it is a more equitable practice and 

will encourage people who don’t feel comfortable speaking in bigger groups to participate.  

• would like to outline what the known deliverables of the new agency is responsible for, the 

ways things currently work, what hasn’t worked well, and what has worked well. 

• would like zoom phone numbers to be provided for upcoming TAC meetings. 

• would like the agenda for upcoming meetings as soon as possible so TAC members can talk 

with other stakeholders and provide input on their behalf. 

• would like to invite other groups of stakeholders to participate, specifically: 

o Montessori community members 

o city planners and managers of public lands  

o a panel discussion with providers only 

 


